WESTFIELD COLLEGE

(UNIVERSITY OF LONDON)

HAMPSTEAD N.W.3

31st July 1969

Dr. R. G. Keightley, Department of Spanish, The University, NOTTINGHAM.

Dear Ron,

As you requested, I have spoken to our Catering Officer. He tells me that he will be able to provide dinner on the Saturday and morning ocffee and lunch on the Sunday for the Anglo-Catalan Society Conference just as easily on the 8th and 9th of November (the dates to which you told me you wished to move the Conference) as on the 1st and 2nd of November. We shall have to make some arrangements, nearer the time, about letting the Catering Officer know how many people to expect.

I think I spoke to you about the possibility of publicising this Conference among members of the London Medieval Society. I certainly discussed this with Derek when I saw him in Manchester during the term. The secretary of the London Medieval Society sends out the term's programme at the beginning of October, and it would obviously be more convenient for everyone if any publicity material about the Anglo-Catalan Conference went out at the same time. I could quite easily arrange to have this done, if you told me at the beginning of October what the papers were; I expect that you will know by then?

Since I enrolled myself for the Philologists' Conference at such a late stage that I did not appear on the list of those attending, I never received a copy of your paper. If you still have some spares, I should be very interested in seeing one.

Yours,

Alan

cc: Dr. D. W. Lomax